
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Dear Parents,  
Welcome to this week’s news!  What a day we have 

had. Spots everywhere and lots of laughs. A big   

thank you for your support with Children In Need 

today. 

Everyone really enjoyed the pantomime 

CINDERELLLA that was performed for us in school 

this week. 

Anti bullying Week is a national campaign for school 

children and all classes have joined in activities this 

week to think about how to keep each other safe. 

Look out for a celebration page on the Friday Flyer 

next week. 

 

Head Teacher Award 
 

  Reading progress Behaviour badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Lucy Allan Amy Passman Kian Watson 

FS2 Gracie Leighton Betsy Bowman Christina Temke Bradley 

Y1 Freya Harris George Tennant Noah Beevers 
Y2 Riley Duncan Kaden Turner Hollie Coulson 
Y3 Poppy Bland Evangeline King Amelia Hall 
Y4 Ollie Davidson Ruby Wiseman Kayden Cooper 
Y5 Star-Marie-Benson Cohen Rodgers Phillipa Callaghan  
Y6 Bethany Burrows Niamh Surtees Louise Cady 

 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book            
Parent drop-in-Coffee & Chat–9am All welcome,inc young children 
Cricket Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15   
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   
School football clubs Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Hockey Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
FILM CLUB:  The Lorax   U   Finish: 4.40 
 

Thursday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Football  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

Friday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent drop-in 1.45 – Healthy eating – All welcome 
Running club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Dance Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

 

Holidays are coming! 

As the festive season is fast approaching, we are       
accepting donations of raffle and tombola prizes for our 
Christmas Craft Fayre on Friday 1st December.  

If you have any items for raffle prizes or any unwanted 
teddies please send them to school with your child.           
Any donations will be warmly received! Thank you   

                                                   

This week’s 

House 

Champs 

 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 17th November 2017 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

94.3% 

 

 

Unfortunately, no 

classes achieved 

100% this week 

 

 

TRANSPORTER 

East Cleveland 
Children’s Council 

This week the children 
gave an assembly in school 
to explain that they are 

collecting any old, 
unwanted reading glasses, 

for charity. 

Donations can be brought 
into school and given to 
the Rights Respecting 

Team.   

In year 5 this week (to give our topic some umphh), the children 

have had a taste of life as a Victorian student. Lessons included 

many things; the 3 R’s, deportment, drill and interesting 

punishments. We wonder which period the children prefer living 

in? As staff, we prefer 2017 for certain! 

 Cat Nab 

Parent Drop In 

Friday 24th November 

1.45pm 

The school nurse will be 

in school to talk about 

healthy eating and to 

offer advice. 

All welcome.  
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Operation Encompass 

   Operation Encompass is the reporting to us, by the police, 
   prior to the start of the next school day, when a child has been 
   exposed to, or involved in, any domestic incident.   
   Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the  
   school staff, (Mr Woolf), is trained to allow them to 
   liaise with the police and to use the information that has  
   been shared in confidence.  This ensures that the school  
   is able to make provision for possible difficulties experienced 
   by children, or their families, who have been involved  
   in a domestic abuse incident. 
   We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils 
   and we believe this will be extremely beneficial for all  
   those involved.  For more information, please feel free to  
   contact Mr Woolf at school. 

 

 

 


